
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

 

Our Ref: TH/th 

 

23 October 2023 

 

 

Dear  Sir or Madam 

 

TAYMOUNT & FIVE MILE WOODS PERTHSIRE 

 

We are writing to confirm that we are very much in support of the community 

purchase of the above woodlands. The Woodland Trust Kinklaven Bluebell Woods are 

very close by and this provides an excellent opportunity to increase the woodland 

resource in the area for the benefit of wildlife and people. 

 

If the community are successful in their fundraising and acquire the woodlands, the 

Trust will be delighted to work with them and offer some technical advice and support 

through our outreach team. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Tim Hall FICFor 

Head of Estate & Programmes Scotland 

 

 


